[image: image1.png]NG

SPORT
ENGLAND

ACTIVEMARK



      
[image: image2.jpg]IMNMS'S

Financial Management Standard in Schools





[image: image3.jpg]Healthy




[image: image4.png]; O\’O ol O/V
IOM

o 1Y

),
20




[image: image5.jpg]sing up,





[image: image6.jpg]Sainsbury’s

SILVER
20144




[image: image7.jpg]LOTTERY FUNDED




[image: image8.png]



29th March 2018


Dear Parent/Guardian


Deaf Active Performance


As you will be aware, all the children in Owls and Eagles classes have been taking part in Deaf Active Sign Language training over the last term. We have been invited, along with other schools in the area, to a performance on Monday 23rd April from 6.00-7.00pm at Bushell Hall in Neston High School.


All the children are invited to take part in this performance, however, every child must be accompanied by an adult who is responsible for them for the duration of the event. At this point in time, we have been informed that due to the large amount of children taking part there will only be one guest ticket per child.


Please could you indicate below whether your child will be taking part in this event. All those who are attending must be at Neston High School for a 6.00pm start.


Yours sincerely


Mrs S. Roberts





BISHOP WILSON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL


Deaf Active Performance – 23rd April 2018








Name of Child ______________________________________








My child        will be    /   will not be       taking part in this performance.











Signed __________________________________Parent / Carer










